
SepteBber 17, 1973

Mr. \«RLllian C. Repperbelmer, 3rd. 
President, Maidstone Club 
East Happton, Itew Tork 11937

Dear Mr. Kepperibeiaer*

Last year Mrs. Proadc&ie J^mson, sbo was then 
president of our Board of Ursctors, discussed vlth 
tbe Naidetons Club arrangements for the East KoRpton 
Pislting Nurse Association to have a golf day at ^e 
Maidstone Club in the even nisibered years.

Am the new president of the Bk»rd I h(^ that 
the above arrmgments still stand. Because a benefit 
golf dcy and our annual ^peal letter are our only 
mans of raising monies to carxy out the prograa of 
the "Nei^borhood Bouse” it is Inportant that our 

- plans be made «ell in advance.

If the Board of idrectors of the Maidstone 
Club feels that it can grant us a day ve would be 
grateful if the date could be in early June.

flay I ask that oto* request be presented to 
the Board and that at your convenisnce I he advised 
of its dtoclsiont

Sincerely,

{hbw.' 'deish imstw}' 
Preeldmit


